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REVISED SCHEDULE OF THE NATIONAL SEMINAR WORKSHOP ON LITERACY
OF THE PHILIPPINE REGIONAL LANGUAGE CENTER SCHOLARS FOUNDATION INC.

In reference to Advisory No. 057, s. 2025 dated March 31, 2025, the Philippine
Regional Language Center Scholars Foundation Inc. (PhRELCSFI) announces the
new schedule of its National Seminar Workshop on Literacy on June 4-6, 2025 at
the GSIS Theater, Pasay City.

For more information on registration fee, program of activities,
announcements, and other details, please contact the following:

Dr. Luz Almeda

President, PhRELCSFI

Mobile Phone No.: 0977-039-8181
Email Address: luz_almeda@ymail.com

Dr. Edilberta C. Bala
Mobile Phone Numbers: 0919-843-7593 and 0995-146-6070
Email Address: nitabala@yahoo.com

Dr. Lydia Liwanag
Mobile Phone Number: 0917-840-0814
Email Address: lydliwanag@yahoo.com

Dr. Elizabeth Manalo
Mobile Phone Number: 0917-519-1943

Dr. Paraluman Giron
Mobile Phone Number: 0917-886-3598
Email Address: giron0537@gmail.com
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